
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 September 2017 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome! The PTA is excited to start another wonderful year at the Keansburg School District.  We have many 
activities planned and are happy to be working with all of you! We thank you for your past and continued 
support.  

Our calendar list of meetings, dances and some of the events we have planned for the upcoming school year 
are listed below. We welcome your input and look forward to a spectacular year. 

Meetings:  Bolger Middle School, Teacher's Lounge at 7:00 PM 
September 18th, 2017 
November 6th, 2017 
January 8th, 2018 
March 5th, 2018 
May 7th, 2018 

 
Dances:   Bolger Middle School, Cafeteria, Grades 5th-8th, 6:00-8:00 

September 22nd, 2017 
October 27th, 2017 

November 17th, 2017 
December 8th, 2017 
January 5th, 2018 
February 9th, 2018 

March 9th, 2018 
April 6th, 2018 
May 11, 2018 

 
Upcoming Events (More to Come) 

Cherry Dale Sales – September 11th, 2017-October 3rd, 2017 
Box Tops – September 18th, 2017-October 3rd, 2017 

PTA Gift Auction October 21st, 2017 – Bolger Middle School – Doors open at 6:00 PM 
 
Please feel free to contact me via text message at 732-500-1426 or email at: ottfamily101@aol.com.  Thank 
you for your continued support. 
 
         

Debbie Ott   
PTA President 

 


